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Denver Police Widows’ Association 
 

Angel Force 
 
 

June & July ~ 2022 

 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 

Wednesday, July 6th 
 

1:00 p.m. 
 

Concordia Event Center 
6155 S. Ammons Way 

(Littleton) 
 
 

PLEASE BRING 
A DISH TO SHARE ! 

 

 

You Don’t Want to Miss this! 
  

The Denver Police K-9 Unit will be on hand at 
our potluck to give a demonstration of how 
the police dogs work. As mentioned in a 
previous newsletter, the potluck this year was 
originally going to be held in Clement Park, 
but it had to be moved to the Concordia Event 
Center, due to liability issues with having the 
police dogs in an open space like a park. 
Special permission to bring the dogs into the 
event center was granted by the Concordia 
management, so that the dogs could be in an 
enclosed area. 

 
 
 
 
 
 

 

 

 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

 

June Birthday Girls 
 
 

Dorothy Keeley – 14th 
 

Carole Ballegeer – 19th 
 

Mel Teel – 24th 
 

Betty Arko – 26th 
 

Evelyn Simpson – 28th 
 

 
 

July Birthday Girls 
 

Christine Washer – 4th 
 

Donna Rummerfield – 5th 
 

Pat Hake – 9th 
 

Kay Cox – 17th 
 

Linda Applehans – 17th 
 

Sharon Baker – 18th 
 

Betty Richmond – 21st 
 

 

 

  Refreshing 

Fun in the Sun 
    

   Cardinal Punch 

        Mocktail 
 

• 1/4 cup cranberry juice 
• 2 tablespoons orange juice 
• 1 tablespoon lemon juice 
• 1/4 cup ginger ale 
• Lemon slice, for garnish 
• Orange slice, for garnish 

 

Our deepest sympathy is 

extended to the family and 

friends of Denver Police 

Widow 

Eileen O’Dowd 

widow of Martin O’Dowd, 

who passed away on 

June 8, 2022 


